High Point Condominium Owners Association

Board Meeting

Wednesday, March 10, 2010
The Board meeting was called to order by Board president, Dale Taylor, at 12:05 p.m. in the Z & R conference room.  Present Were Dale Taylor, Harry George, Ron Baumgart, Mike Mellinger (Z&R), and visitor Carole Lesso.
Open Forum: There was a variety of topics discussed in the open forum Security not doing their job on check stickers on cars. Complaints that parking is for visitors only, trash being put out too early on Jonathon Court, Some lighting is always on other lighting not working. 
Previous Meeting Minutes: The meeting minutes from January were presented for review and approved, unanimously.

Lighting Repair Bids: The Board instructed Mr. Mellinger to get a contractor to do twice-monthly inspection and repair of common area lighting.  
New Business: The Board asked Mike to find out what dues increase the Board could put into place. 

Security: There was discussion regarding reducing security to weekends only, the discussion resulted in leaving the service the way it is. This was due to the number of complaints being made about parking and other issues.  Mike was asked to talk to the security company about improving their service.  
Unfinished Business: Ron updated the Board on the proposals to replace the intercom system and potentially install intercoms on both sides of the Vail Buildings.  Mike Mellinger was asked to get more bids on entry systems.
The Board asked Mike to reduce the trash dumpster service to once a week. 

The Board meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m.
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